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Is week we have been learning all about Easter and how this Christian®
is marked. The children have made Easter Cards, gifts and various other Easter
creations. We have been using the week to work 1-1 with your child to carry out
some maths and phonic assessments.

Home Learning

As your child is now entering their final term in the Foundation Stage we have
decided to change how and what we set for home learning. Attached to this
newsletter is a home learning grid. On the grid there are some home learning
challenges for each of the seven areas of learning. They are colour coded with
the red challenges being easier and the green challenges being more difficult.
We would like every child to complete at least 6 challenges of their choice. We
would like you to upload their challenge work onto their tapestry page. You can
add photos, videos or comments of their work. It does not matter which
challenge you choose but if you would like some guidance then start by selecting
1 challenge from each area of learning. The grid will run from now until the May
half term holiday so you have plenty of time. Just before the May half term
break we will have a celebration of home learning challenges and certificates for
those children who have managed to complete the challenge. We hope you will
enjoy the grid, and we would be interested in your feedback. Please note that
this will replace the weekly home learning challenge.

We are still looking for some support with reading in Wrens. We are looking for
any Parents or Grand Parents that would like to come into school once a week
and hear readers. We would really like to give the children opportunities to read
1-1 with different adults. It is a lovely experience and we are sure you would
enjoy it. Please come and speak to us if you are interested.

After Easter our new topic will be 'Plant and Animal Magic'.

Finally... we wish you all a very happy, sunny and enjoyable Easter Break.
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Draw, paint or collage a
spring picture.

Go on a spring walk and
take some pictures of
some spring flowers that
you find. Write a
caption.

Find some objects
around your house (up to
20) count them and write
a simple number label.
Now practice counting on
and back from that
number.

Plant some cress seeds,
take some pictures of it
as it grows and write a
caption for your photos.

Write a list of fruits or
vegetables.

Reftell your favourite
story fo an adult and
video yourself doing it!




